
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Clubhouse Developments Inc. (OP.19.014, Z.19.038and 19t-19v007)
Date: Tuesday, November 23, 2021 6:53:03 PM

Not sure if this was sent to you
lc

From: Lynn & Joe Jordan  
Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 10:57 AM
To: Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;
Brandon Correia <Brandon.Correia@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Clubhouse Developments Inc. (OP.19.014, Z.19.038and 19t-19v007)

Attention Mr. Mayor, Councillors and City Clerks
Please be advised that we request that the date and time for
the upcoming scheduled Committe of the Whole meeting of
Nov. 30/2021 1  pm  re the subject matter be rescheduled
immediately to a date and time that is more respectful to the
hundreds of concerned residents who have spoken out
regarding this proposed development. 
We have requested that these meetings take place in the
evenings to allow the residents the time to participate and be
informed.
We trust you will make this happen.
Respectfully
Joe and Lynn Jordan
Residents on Wycliffe Ave
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